

Superintendent O. C. Upchurch, Fort Lapwai Indian Agency, Lapwei, Idaho.

Dear Superintendent Upchurch:

I trust you received my letter containing a questionnaire with regard to Sitting Bull's relations with the New Perce indians. I shall be very grateful to you if you can arrange to let me have the desired information in the near future as I shall be on the road visiting Indian agencies in this country and in Canada beginning June first. Thanking you for your great kindness, I remain

Yours sincerely.

W. S. CAMPBELL.